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Dear residents, business owners, 

 

When tram line 51 at 3 March in its current form no longer runs, our constructor VITAL will start its work 

along the entire line from Westwijk up to and including the stop De Boelelaan/VU to renew  the Amstelveen 

Line and turn it into a premium tram connection. That same date, 3 March, also marks the introduction of 

temporary public transport, including bus lines 55 and 551. In addition, there will be four weekends in 

March, April and June during which tram line 5 will not run. 

  

Please come and see us, during our information evenings 

In order to update you about all the work until the summer, the planning of the project and the temporary 

changes to public transport, we kindly invite you to visit our information evenings: 

- on Wednesday 6 February between 18.30 and 21.00 hours, at Wijkontmoetingscentrum 

Buitenveldert, MFC Binnenhof building, A.J. Ernststraat 112, Amsterdam. 

- on Thursday 7 February between 18.30 and 21.00 hours, at the ‘Amstelveen InZicht’ centre, 

Stadsplein 103, second floor, above the library, Amstelveen. 

GVB and Connexxion will be in attendance, to answer your questions about the public transport situation. 

Brief presentations will take place at 18.30, 19.30 and 20.30 hours. There is no need to register. Just come 

in whenever it suits you best. Afterwards, we will make all information available at the ‘Amstelveen InZicht’ 

centre and on our website. 

 

Any questions? 

Please check www.amstelveenlijn.nl, e-mail us at info@amstelveenlijn.nl or call 020 - 470 4070 (24/7). Or 

come and talk to us on Wednesday afternoons between 12.00 and 17.00 hours, at the ‘Amstelveen InZicht’ 

centre. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Els De Cannière 

communications advisor Amstelveen Line 


